
 

 

CRESTHAVEN ELEMENTARY SCHOOL FOOD DRIVE 2021 

October 27, 2021 

Dear Cresthaven Families, 
 
Cresthaven Elementary will be participating in a food drive to help provide assistance to a number of 
families in our community.  The food drive will occur from November 1st – November 8th, 2021.  Each 
participating school has been asked to collect donations for specific food drive items.  Cresthaven 
Elementary will be collecting donations for the following food drive items: 
 

CANNED FRUIT 
 

PASTA 
 

Please Note: *Check expiration dates *No glass items 
 

Your student can place donated food drive items in the designated area in their classroom.  Food drive 
item donations can also be brought to the main office. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Mr. Dektor 
Cresthaven Elementary School Counselor 
 
 


